
 
NOTICE: In compliance with Act 256 of the 2019 Louisiana Legislature, the Board gives public notice that any information submitted to the Board may become public 
record unless specifically exempted by the Public Records Law, R.S. 44:1 et seq. 
NOTICE: In compliance with Act 655 of the 2018 Louisiana Legislature, the Board gives notice to its licensees and applicants of their opportunity to file a complaint 
about the Board’s actions or procedures. You may submit such complaints to one or more of the following: (1) Louisiana Board of Pharmacy; 3388 Brentwood Dr., Baton 
Rouge, La 70809; 225.925.6496; info@pharmacy.la.gov (2) Committee on House & Governmental Affairs; La. House of Representatives; PO Box 44486; Baton Rouge, 
LA 70804; 225.342.2403; h&ga@legis.la.gov (3) Committee on Senate & Governmental Affairs; La. Senate; PO Box 94183; Baton Rouge, LA 70804; 225.342.9845; 
s&g@legis.la.gov 

 

Louisiana Board of Pharmacy 
3388 Brentwood Drive  

Baton Rouge, Louisiana  70809-1700 
Telephone 225.925.6496 ~ E-mail: info@pharmacy.la.gov  

 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
To:  Pharmacy Benefit Manager Monitoring Advisory Council 
 
From:  Malcolm Broussard, Executive Director 
 
Date:  October 12, 2020 
 
Re:  Cancellation of Scheduled Council Meeting 
 
 
Due the Council’s inability to satisfy the current requirements for virtual meetings,  
Council Chair Jeffrey Zewe has cancelled the next meeting of the Council, originally 
scheduled for October 14, 2020. 
 
The next meeting of the Council is now scheduled for January 13, 2021. 
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